Parent and Family Bulletin



Take Charge of Your Academic Future

As students get ready to return for the fall semester, it is important they are prepared to take on the academic challenges of the semester. The Office of Academic Advocacy and New Student Connections are hosting the third annual *Take Charge: Academic Coaching and Support Summit* on Friday, August 30th, 2019 from 9:00AM – 1:00PM in the Marshall Student Center (MSC) 3705. This one day workshop is offered to first-year or second-year students who have below a 2.5 GPA. Students will engage with USF staff as they share academic resources such as time management, wellness coaching, clarification on academic policies, and study skills.

If your student could benefit from additional support and academic resources, encourage him/her to register for the event <u>here.</u> If you have questions about the event, please email academicadvocacy@usf.edu.



Submitted by: Taylor Mihocik, Office of Academic Advocacy